NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

FOROKARARKXK

120 East Chaco
FPebruary 6, 1957

Mr, Caswell Silver
Suite 323

Simms Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Caswells

Reference is made to your letter of February 1, 1957 regarding the
F. F. Kelly #1 State in Section 32~18N-4W. After plugging back
this well was released to the landowner for conversion to a water
wellj therefors I believe it would only be necessary for you to
contact the landowner to secure permission to go back into the well
and oondition it as a water well. It appears to me that the land-
owner would probably welcome such a move on your part.

If we can be of any further service, please let us know,

Yours very truly
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